
October 22, 2019 

 

The Winnebago County Board of Supervisors met in session at 9:00 A.M. October 

22, 2019 adjourned from October 15, 2019. 

Present: Supervisors Jensvold, Stensrud, and Durby 

Absent:   

On a motion by Jensvold and seconded by Durby the Supervisors moved to 

approve the minutes for the October 15, 2019 Board Meeting and approve the Agenda 

for October 22, 2019.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

On a motion by Jensvold and seconded by Stensrud the Supervisors moved to 

send a letter to request entrance into Northwest Iowa Care Connections.  All voted aye.  

Motion carried. 

Scott Meinders, Engineer discussed Secondary Road matters including asphalt 

construction plans which will be bid in February. The maintenance crew will set a box 

culvert in Grant Township, Section 25 and are also working on mowing and edge rutting.  

Kris Oswald, Drainage Clerk discussed Drainage matters. 

On a motion by Durby and seconded by Jensvold the Supervisors moved to 

approve the tree removal project on DD 11 Lower Main.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

There was a Risk Management and Safety Committee meeting.  Kris Oswald 

discussed her meeting with the IMWCA representative. 

The session was adjourned until 9:00 A.M. October 29, 2019. 

 
      
Terry Durby, Chairperson 

Attest:  _________________________ 
 Karla Weiss, Auditor 


